
 

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome back! Happy New Year for 2025! 

It was lovely to welcome the children back to the new term in Year 4. They have settled back into their learning beautifully. Here are a couple of gentle reminders for 

the term ahead: 

 

It has been wonderful to see almost every student wearing their correct full school uniform every day, including formal school shoes and a tie. Our class look very tidy 

and smart! Children also get Dojo points for coming in the correct uniform each day. 

PE is still on a Friday and students can come to school in their PE gear. Please ensure it is the correct school uniform PE gear and not a black tracksuit or their own 

clothing. If your child doesn’t own the correct uniform, please speak to Ms Tusting or Ms Hampton.  

Children must wear trainers to go on the new  playground, play on the pitch and play champ. If you would like your child to leave a pair of trainers in the classroom 

to change into at lunchtimes, this is fine with me. 

Toys are not permitted at school according to our school rules. Please remind your child not to bring toys to school or they may be confiscated and returned at the 

end of the term. 

 

Below, you will find an overview of our curriculum and what we will be learning in each subject this term. If you have any questions, please contact me at the gate 

or via the school office. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Ms Forrest 

English 

In English this term we will be using The BFG and 

Kensuke’s Kingdom to inspire our writing.  

The BFG - narrative retelling, character description 

and a formal letter. 

Kensuke’s Kingdom - informal letter and a first 

person narrative retelling. 

 

Maths 

This term term the students are 

covering  

-Multiplication and Division 

-Measurement (Length and Perimeter) 

-Geometry (Shape) 

-Fractions 

-Decimals. This will carry over into Summer Term 

 

Science 

Students will be studying Sound this term. 

● What is sound? 

● How does sound travel? 

● Exploring pitch 

 

We will also begin a topic on Living Things and their 

Habitats, which will continue into the Summer Term. 
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Branch 3 - Galilee to Jerusalem  

Branch 4 - Desert to Garden 

 

 

 

 

 History (Spring 1) 

 

 

 
The class will be studying World War II and how 

children were impacted by it. 

Geography (Spring 2) 

 
 

The students will be learning about how 

Volcanoes are created, where many are located, 

different types of volcanoes and how people live in 

volcanic areas.The class will be 

 

PE - Friday 

 

-Gymnastics and Dance 

-Developing Gameplay (spatial awareness, 

footwork) 

  

 

PHSE/RSE 

 

-Healthy Lifestyles 

-Ten Ten Module 1 Created and Loved by God 

(emotional wellbeing and religious understanding) 

 

Media and Me (internet safety) 

Computing 

 

 

Students are building on their prior 

knowledge of coding by using the 

programme Scratch. 

They will also study the weather using spreadsheets 

and logging data. 

Important dates 

 
30th January - Y4 Class 

Assembly 9:05am 

 

10/11th February - Parent Meetings from 

3:45pm 

 

20th February - Trip to the Natural History 

Museum. More information to come closer to 

the time. 

 

25/26th February - Bikeability training. More 

information to come. 

Music 

Ensemble Skills 2: 

● Rounds and partner songs, repetition, contrast.  

● Melody and Accompaniment 

 

Composition Skills 2: 
● Pentatonic Phrases and Rhythm Sequences 

 

Home Learning  

 
The same as the Autumn term. 

-Daily reading (recorded in orange reading log) 

-10 spelling words 

-maths activity 

-Times tables to practise daily 

-Sometimes a grammar activity 

 

Due back on Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our School Behaviour Policy 

St. Mary’s is committed to fostering calm, constructive, and positive learning environments across the school. Below is a reminder of our school-wide 

behaviour policy. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


